
 
 

 
 
 

Attention all BHN eClinicalWorks Users, 

 

We’re happy to announce that we are currently in the process of coordinating our next BHN 

User Group meeting!   

 

When:  Tuesday, December 8th from 8:00am to 12:00pm 

 

Where:   Banner Gateway Medical Center, Grand Canyon conference room 

 

Remember, this is time your time and we like to gear these presentations towards items that are 

of interest to you and your practice.   Please feel free to send me a note with any points of 

interest that you’d like to see presented and we will do our best to incorporate those. 

 

*Additional meeting information will follow as this date approaches. 

 


